Churillo, Mike

From: Cunningham, Ryan D. <CunninghamRD@scdot.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 2:44 PM

To: Churillo, Mike

Ce: Tyburczy, Barbara V.; Tumer, Charles B.

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Encroachment application #200102817 414 Hwy (SC 414)
Importance: High

Mike,

I wanted to follow up our conversation with an e-mail to let you know that after speaking with the RME(Resident
Maintenance Engineer), the SCDOT will approve a driveway for Tract 4 on the west side of the property 5 If off the property line
as it meets sight distance and makes it a safe location. You will still need to abide by the recorded plat and allow access for the
80 If common easement for the other subdivided tracts for 1,2, & 3. | will cancel this driveway permit application and please
resubmit online at SCDOT.org when you have acquired the property and are ready to install the driveway. Let me know if you
have any questions.

Thank You,
Ryan D. Cunningham

Permit Manager

SCDOT - Permits Department

SC Department of Transportation
864-241-1224 O| 864-295-8347 F

cunninghamrd @scdot.org

Greenville Maintenance — District 3
13 Saluda Dam Road
Greenville, SC 29611

Safety 1°t — Live By It!
Let ‘em Work, Let ‘em Live!



